FROM :Teletractors, Incorporated FAX NO. :13873674199 Jul. B85 2887 @9:48AM P1

FILED

JuL 05 2007

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
TeletraCtDrS ,__IIICOIpOTHtEd Environmental Quality Council

Office (307) 3074144 ax (307) 3674199
P.O. Box 1220 - 120 North Colter Avenue - Pinedale, WY 82941

Facsimile
Date: July 5, 2007
To: DEQ Council & Other concerned Parties
Attt - Joe Girardin (307) 777-6134
Amy Boyle (307) 3321126
John S. Rurbridge (307) 777-3542.
Regarding: Small Mine Permit 4 2/261
From: Kris Bacheller

The fuﬂowhl,g docuinent letter ftown the Sublette CuunLy Road and Bridge is the Count‘y
Commissioners response to our letter informing them of their right to file and objection to
our proposed Smail Mine Permit, TFN 4 2/261. Copies of our letrer to the County
Commissioners were sent to the required recipients on June 25 certified & return receipt.
Copies of this letrer will be sent to the same recipients, certified & return teceipt again, with
an additional copy sent to Amy Boyle at the DEQ, Land Quality Division in Lander.

| Sincerely,
Kris Bacheller, Office Manager
Teletractors, Tncorporated
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